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Kilbeg NS Parent Association 2020/2021 Newsletter December 2020 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

I wanted to share with you all some positive news as we come to the end of 2020.  We had three 
fundraising events to date and raised the following amounts: 

 

• Halloween Non Uniform day raised €141 

• Christmas Non Uniform day raised €170 

• Christmas Raffle raised €1962 

We are delighted with these amounts and would like to thank you all for your continued support. All of 
these funds will be used towards our outdoor classroom.   

Christmas Raffle 2020: 

We held our virtual raffle today via Zoom and the winners are as follows:  

• 1st Prize Card number 54 J. Clarke 

• 2nd Prize Card number 18 G. Sheridan 

• 3rd Prize Card number 39 B. Reilly  

Congratulations to all of our winners, and thank you again to everyone for the support.   

On behalf of the Parents Association, I would like to wish you and all your families a wonderful 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

 

Many Thanks,  

Cathriona Cassidy 

Kilbeg Parents Association 
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